
To Members of the Senate Committee on Natural Resources and Wildfire, 
 
I strongly oppose SB 747 for several reasons: 

• I understand that agricultural groups were not involved in the creation of this bill, 
nor were they given timely notice of the bill’s hearing.  This appears to be an 
extremely alarming overreach of government and a disdain for the people that 
government is supposed to serve. 

• This bill is not needed.  Because fertilizers are expensive, producers have an 
incentive to limit the application of fertilizers. 

• This appears to be a much more complex issue than the bill recognizes. 

• This adds yet another costly bureaucratic level of interference. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Nelson 
Beaverton 

 


